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8 February 2023 

Mike Makin 

Office of Future Transport Technology  

Transport Market Reform and Technology Branch  

GPO Box 594  

Canberra, ACT 2601 

Dear Mike 

 

WSP is very supportive of the direction taken by the Office of Future Transport Technology seeking 

industry feedback on Draft Principles for National Approach to Cooperative Intelligent Transport 

Systems (C-ITS). 

WSP is pleased to have had the opportunity to assist Office of Future Transport Technology by 

developing advice on strategies to support C-ITS deployment for your consideration.  We note that the 

findings outlined in the WSP reports dated March 2022 are still current and relevant to the discussion 

regarding key principles and consideration of next steps for the development of C-ITS. 

We look forward to working with government and industry to consider next steps toward delivering 

safer, efficient, sustainable and accessible travel to the Australian public.  We welcome any further 

discussion or queries regarding the work we have undertaken to date. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Scott Benjamin 

Technical Director Intelligent Transport 

 

 

  


